
February 28th, 1927

Kiss Kargaret E. Plckel, 
27 Upper Addison Gardens, 
London, W. 14,

Dear Kiss Plckel:

Thank yon very much for your 
note of the 15th of February, and I aæ very glad 
to know that my letter of introduction to Principal 
Barker proved a help.

Barked, as you know, is a very 
distinguished Historian and there was a time when 
some hopes were entertained at KcGill that he would 
come here. However, that was not to be and I look 
forward to his being Vice-Chancellor of one of the 
large universities over there.

Tith all kind wishes, 1 am,

Yours faithfully,

Principal.


